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Date 

Received
Topic Summary of Request Board Update Status

11-Apr-22
Leisure Access 

Program Discounts

A Board member asked if Leisure 

Access Program discounts are offered at 

VanDusen Botanical Gardens and the 

Bloedel Conservatory.

The Leisure Access Program (LAP) provides City of Vancouver residents with low-income with free and reduced cost 

programs and services at Park Board facilities and other local amenities and attractions.  This includes offering LAP members 

a 50% admission discount at both the Bloedel Conservatory and VanDusen Botanical Gardens.  Full details on the program 

can be found on the Park Board website (https://vancouver.ca/parks-recreation-culture/leisure-access-card.aspx).

COMPLETE

11-Apr-22
Mobility Beach Mat 

at Kitsilano Beach

A Board member requested an update 

on when the mobility beach mat (Mobi-

Mat) at Kitsilano Beach would be 

reinstalled; it was removed due to 

damage from the January storm.

Park Operations will be installing a new mobility beach mat (Mobi-Mat) at Kitsilano Beach in time for the Victoria Day long 

weekend (May 20).
COMPLETE
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